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مبس الله الرحمن الرحيم  
 

H.E. Eng. Hani Sonbol, CEO, ITFC 

Dear Participants, Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

عليكم ورحمة الله السلام   

Very Good Afternoon 

 

It gives me a great pleasure to take part in the closing session of this 

important training workshop on Islamic Banking and Finance for Central 

Banks. 

 

 Allow me, at the outset, to express my deep thanks and gratitude to 

the International Islamic Trade Finance Corporation (ITFC) and to the 

ORGANIZATION OF ISLAMIC COOPERATION 

STATISTICAL, ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL RESEARCH AND TRAINING 

CENTRE FOR ISLAMIC COUNTRIES  
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Istanbul School for Central Banking for honouring us to be a partner 

together with them in organizing this training workshop here in Istanbul 

and for the excellent arrangements, they made to ensure the success of the 

training. 

 

I am confident that this training workshop has been a valuable 

opportunity to the participating trainees from the Central Banks of the CIS 

countries, Azerbaijan and Afghanistan for enhancing and enriching their 

knowledge and understanding of the fundamentals of Islamic Banking and 

Finance practices. 

 

I wish you had a good discussion during this training workshop and 

got a new experience in this important domain of Islamic Baking and 

Finance systems. I am confident that this experience and knowledge will 

add value to the efforts of your respective countries towards promoting 

the development of this vital financial industry, which has a high potential 

for boosting economic development and trade in our Member Countries. 

 

Dear participants, Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

We at SESRIC will continue our efforts through various modalities 

to facilitate the transfer of knowledge, experience and best practices 

among our Member Countries in different fields and areas with a view to 

supporting and contributing to their endeavours towards the advancement 

of the welfare of their people.  
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In this context and before concluding, I would like to express our 

readiness and willingness at SESRIC to strengthen our cooperation and 

partnership with all relevant OIC institutions, national, regional, and 

international organisations in our programmes and different activities. 

 

At the end I would also like to congratulate all the participants 

trainees for their successful completing of this intense training workshop 

and wish the all the best in their future endeavours. 

 

Thank you for your attention. والسلام عليكم ورحمة الله    


